STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE — TOWN OF SURRY
SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 2, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve
Goldsmith.

The Town of Surry received ck# 105 in the amount of $355.00 from Art Johnson for building
permit#1145.

The tax card for 106 RT 12 A was sent to Monadnock Insurance Company.
The selectmen signed a one year contract with Avitar.

The selectmen signed payroll year end for Durwin Clark and Carolyn Locke.
The selectmen signed and paid bills.

Bruce Smith answered a call regarding the Brunner property 4B-71 landlock non buildable lot with no
road frontage.

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes from December 26, 2022. Steve Goldsmith seconded the
motion. The selectmen agreed to accept the minutes.

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes from December 30, 2022. Jay Croteau seconded the
motion. The selectmen agreed to accept the minutes.

Jay Croteau worked on researching direct assistance information to update the form.
Jay Croteau worked on an Intent to Cut for Kenneth Wright.
Budget from for Conservation Committee.

Bruce Smith worked on the timeline for the FEMA appeal for lower Pond Rd. Discussed the existing
culvert as unsafe and what would be permitted to make it passable.

Deadline for warrant articles is February 7, 2023.
The Town of Surry received a onetime bridge payment of $23,249.81 from the State Of New Hampshire.

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to
adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.



